Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Robert M. Ardis on October 17, 2014. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:

The facts put forward by the Petitioner, Robert M. Ardis regarding internet sales are not uniquely applicable to the Petitioner, as required by law. Because of this, the Division is not able to answer the Petition and will consider rulemaking to address the issue of internet sales.

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: kelly.vickery@myfloridalicense.com, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1020.

Please refer all comments to: Michael Ross, Chief Assistant General Counsel, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1020.
